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BellSouth Telecommunieations, Ine.

Suite 2106
333 Commerce Street
Nashville, Tennessee 37201-3300

February 28, 2006

Darlene Standley

Tel 615 214-4066
Fax 615 214-8867

dennts wagner@bellsouth conifi t

Chief, Telecommunications Division
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway

Nashville, Tennessee

Dear Ms Standley:
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Dennis Wagner
. .., Director
1 .. Regulatory

Subject: Data Response for February 23, 2006 Data Request, Docket 06-00048, N11

Number 211 Allocation

Currently, the 211 code is not in use in Benton, Campbell, Chester, Giles, Hardin,
Henry, Hickman, Humphreys, Lawrence, Lewis, Lincoln, Marshall, Smith, Claiborne,

Cocke, Hancock, Hamblen and Monroe counties. One of the counties named in the data

request, Jackson County, is not served by BellSouth® Telecommunications.

Please call Kathy Sager at 615 214-4150 if you have any questions.

Yours Truly,
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